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 Mukesh Amin OBJ2015/6907/P 21/01/2016  14:24:06 We have concerns about the proposed extensions and we are against proposal for the following 

reasons:

Roof Extension; This property falls within the St John's Wood Conservation Area. The roof extension 

will significantly alter the height of the building wall and will be clearly visible from the street, from 

both front and side elevations. This is against the  policies for Conservation Areas.

Side extension: 

The extension will be visible from the street therefore considerably affects the conservation area. 

In addition the property is currently being used as a high turnover guest house (Airbnb) and noise is a 

problem at unsociable hours (terraces).
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